
 
 
 

European  Fencing Confederation 
Confédération Européenne d’Escrime 

 
03.02.2016 

 

Information Letter no. 05-2016 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
with regard to the 2016 European Cadet and Junior Championships in Novi Sad  
we want to remind you about some items and ask for your cooperation: 
 

• The organisers have arranged with the official hotels that the deadline for 
booking has been extended to 13.02.2016 (deadline).  

• Registrations for cadets have to be made on our EFC/CEE website only, 
those for juniors  on the FIE website only. 

• Respect please also our demand for photos as outlined in our Information 
Letter no. 03-2016. 

 
Please observe these requests to avoid problems. 
 
Best regards, 
Max Geuter 
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